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Paul Walker-Bright Quoted in Law360 
on BIPA Exclusions
Paul Walker-Bright, counsel in the firm’s Insurance 
Policyholder group, was recently quoted in 
the Law360 Insurance Authority newsletter article “$228M 
BNSF Verdict Likely to Accelerate BIPA Exclusions,” 
published on October 14.  Paul discusses why BIPA 
exclusions may become more prevalent in light of the 
recent decision.

Click here to read the article. (Subscription may be 
required.)
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